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Highlights of the Regional Board meeting – November 24, 2022  

 
2023 Regional Board - Committee meetings 
 

The Regional Board has approved a new schedule of 
meeting dates for 2023, including new committee 
meetings.  Starting in January, the Board will meet 
each month on the first Thursday at 8:30 a.m. and the 
third Thursday at 6 p.m.  The changes will be reflected 
in an update to the Board Procedures Bylaw.  
 
In addition, the Board Chair announced the 
committees of the Board for the new term, including a 
Committee of the Whole, Electoral Area Services 
Committee, Electoral Area Planning Committee, 
Agricultural Advisory Committee, Central Okanagan 
Economic Development Advisory Committee, 
Westside Wastewater Service Committee and an 
Environment and Climate Advisory Committee.  Terms 
of Reference for each committee will be presented for 
Board consideration before the end of January 2023.   

Ellison Heritage Community Centre fees 

The Regional Board has adopted the fees and charges 
bylaw for rentals of the Ellison Heritage Community 
Centre.  RDCO Parks Services has been operating the 
facility along Old Vernon Road since mid-2022, 
following the dissolution of the Ellison Parks and 
Recreation Society which previously operated the 
facility through an agreement with the regional district. 
Rental fees will be used to offset the annual local tax 
requisition for the community centre. 

 
Falcon Ridge bulk water agreement 

The Regional Board has approved a five-year 
agreement between the RDCO and Black Mountain 
Irrigation District.  The new agreement ensures 
continued water releases into Mission Creek by the 
irrigation district in order to supply the needs of 
properties serviced by the RDCO water system. 

 

 
 

 

 

 
Regional Board meetings  

Regional District office – 1450 KLO Road, Kelowna 
(Woodhaven Boardroom)  
 

• Thursday, December 1 – 7 p.m. 
• Thursday, December 15 – 8:30 a.m. 

 
When a meeting begins, a live stream video link will be 
available for that meeting in the Upcoming Meeting 
agenda section of rdco.com/agenda. When available, 
a link to the Video recording will be posted in the Past 
Meetings section for the individual meeting date.   

 
Stay informed about the Regional District   
 

Sign up at rdco.com/subscribe to receive customized 
news and information from the Regional District. 
 

Share your thoughts and stay up to date with RDCO 
projects at yoursay.rdco.com.  
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